Barlow Lake Association 2024 Dues

Please Pay Your Dues by June 30th

The Barlow Lake Association exists to provide services to all lake residents. The biggest
expenses and the most popular each year are fireworks, fish planting and lake
activities/contests.

Your dues are greatly appreciated and make Barlow Lake a great place to be!
Thank you to those who contributed extra in the past towards the fireworks and fish planting.

As approved at the May 2023 Board Meeting, the annual dues for Barlow Lake have increased
to $100 this year.

There are multiple ways to pay your dues: you may mail or drop off your check (No Cash
Please) or pay electronically by scanning the QR code. Please include your email address and
your allocation per category (General, Fireworks, Fish, etc.).

If paying by check, please make payable to QR Code (for credit card payment):
Barlow Lake Association and mail or deliver to:

Greg Clark

1859 Heritage Bay Dr.
Middleville, MI 49333
Call or Text: 616.481.4061

e grlarkS e @ omail ram
Email: gclark5565@gmail.com

If you would like to change your information in the directory, please write the changes exactly as
you would like them in the directory in the space below or e-mail the changes to
association@barlowlakemi.com. Only name/address is required on the dues form if no
changes are needed.

Name: General Fund: $ 100
Address: Fish Fund: $
Fireworks: $

Add/change E-mail addresses:

Add/change phone numbers to directory: Total Paid $




